
Lake Chelan Recreation, Inc. 

dba Lake Chelan Boat Company 

P.O. Box 186 

Chelan, WA  98816 

 

September 9, 2015 

 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504 

 

Dear Commissioners, 

 

Re: Resuming Lady Express summer schedule as of 9/12/15. 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

We respectfully request to resume our Lady Express summer schedule as of 9/12/15.  We had 

temporarily discontinued  this service on 8/28/15 (TS-151742), with the exception of running 

during Labor Day Weekend 9/4, 9/5, 9/6, 9/7.  We understand we can resume this service with 

one day notice. 

 

Could you please advise me of what I need to present to the commission to receive proper 

approval.  I have not been able to reach Penny Ingram since making this decision yesterday and 

we want to be sure to take care of this timely.  She is aware of the situation we have been in due 

to the firestorms that went through Chelan in August. 

 

Please contact me at 509-682-1123, or by e-mail at cindy@ladyofthelake.com. 

 

Thank you for your assistance in these challenging times for all. 

 

Sincerely, 

Cindy Engstrom 
Cindy Engstrom, Business Manager 

 

mailto:cindy@ladyofthelake.com

